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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Our response to Pharmacy Closures in England report; Market Entry application changes; CPAF Questionnaire; Dispensing and Supply updates.
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More than 48,000 pharmacy opening hours were lost to temporary closures in England in 2023 – equivalent to around 5,800 working days – and more than 400 pharmacies closed permanently, new research from Healthwatch England has found.

The Pharmacy closures in England briefing, published Thursday 26th September, calls for more support for pharmacy teams on advising the public about closures and a national evaluation of issues such as funding and workforce shortages.

Key findings showed 436 permanent closures (from January 2023 to December 2023), nearly 4% of all pharmacies, with significant variation across regions. Closures were particularly severe in rural areas and those with older populations. The main reason for temporary closures was staff shortages.

We issued a statement in response to the report.
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		Read the full statement and news story on our website 




		




			Market Entry application change – no references required
From next week, Tuesday 1st October, references will no longer be required for market entry applications. This followed concerns raised by Community Pharmacy England that they offered little value to the process and contributed to delays.

The changes are included in The National Health Service (Pharmaceutical and Local Pharmaceutical Services) (Amendment) (No. 2) Regulations 2024 and mean that applicants no longer have to provide details of referees with a relevant application.

Learn more 







		




			Full CPAF Questionnaire 2024/25
All community pharmacies in England have been asked to complete 10 screening questions as part of the NHS England Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF), with some required to complete the full questionnaire.

Pharmacies may be selected for the full CPAF if they didn’t complete the screening or if there are concerns about patient safety. Some may also be selected to validate their responses. The NHS Business Services Authority will notify selected pharmacies. 
Pharmacies will have from 1st to 31st October to complete the full CPAF on the Manage Your Service (MYS) website.

Find out more 







		




			Dispensing and Supply updates
SSP073 – Chemydur® 60XL tablets extended: The Serious Shortage Protocol (SSP) for Chemydur® 60XL tablets (SSP073), which was due to expire today (27th September 2024) has been extended to Friday 11th October 2024. Learn more

Expiry of SSP072 Cefalexin 500mg tablets:  Sufficient stock of Cefalexin 500mg tablets are now available to meet normal demand. As a result, SSP072 for Cefalexin 500mg tablets expires at 23.59pm on Friday 27 September 2024. Learn more

15 products added to the Discount Not Deducted (DND) list from October 2024: We have made further applications to the Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) and the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA), resulting in 15 new products being added to the DND list from 1st October 2024. Learn more
 
Drug Tariff Watch – October 2024: The latest Drug Tariff Preface has been published. A summary of the changes coming into effect from 1 October 2024 is available on our website. Learn more
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Pharmacies are working incredibly hard to support

their patients, but this Healthwatch report is yet

more evidence showing just how desperate the
situation has now become. Ongoing financial,
operational and workforce pressures are putting
medicines supply and other patient services at

serious risk.

Community pharmacies urgently need their core
funding to be uplifted to allow them to keep doing
what they do best: supporting local communities and
the wider NHS.

Janet Morrison
CEO of Community Pharmacy England

Read the full news story on our website: CO cpe.org.uk o @ComPharmEngland m Community Pharmacy England
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